
We are so excited that  

Our Savior Lutheran 

School is a part of the 

Choicelunch family! 
 

We can’t wait to serve your 
families and “cook up” delightful 
ways to provide everyone with a 
great lunch experience. 

Your first day of service is 8/24/2022. Order by noon 3-days in advance from our full menu or until 

9 am the day before for a limited menu at order.choicelunch.com. 

 

  



 

http://alacarte.choicelunch.com/parents/

